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Children to Go on a Rolling River Rampage at
Vacation Bible School
JULY 24TH 2018 BY DEE LOFLIN

Children to Go on a Rolling River Rampage at Vacation Bible School

Dexter, Missouri - Kids from pre K through sixth grade can have the fun and adventure of
“ROLLING RIVER RAMPAGE” vacation bible school held July 30th through August
3rd at the First United Methodist Church in Dexter.  Joining the UMC will be the First
Christian Church (Disciples of Christ) in Dexter.

The Vacation Bible School is completely free of charge and open to all children in the
community and surrounding areas will be held in Wesley Hall at the First United
Methodist Church at 501 South Walnut ..Street in Dexter.  You may pre-register your
child at the church website umc-dexter.org

The fun will be from 5 - 8 pm.  A free meal will be served to children each evening. 
Children pre-K through 6th grade are invited to "an interactive, energizing, Bible-based
good time as they discover their strength in God," said Sandy Sanders, Children and
Youth Minister at Dexter First United Methodist Church.

This year’s program will include music, stories, puppet shows and games centered around
the theme Rolling River Rampage and led by a friendly river otter named Romper.
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